
Penrith City Council
PO Box 60
PENRITH NSW 2751 Your reference: -

Our reference: DA-2019-03706 
                        

ATTENTION: : M12 Motorway Project Team Date: Wednesday 8 January 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

Development Application
Other – Part3A – (none)
M12 Motorway Environmental Impact Statement NSW Australia, (none)

I refer to your correspondence regarding the above proposal which was received by the NSW Rural Fire Service
on 21/10/2019.

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) has been requested to provide comments on the 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) to support the construction and operation of the M12 Motorway project.
 
Based on review of the submitted documentation, the NSW RFS raises no objection to the proposal. The 
recommendations to address the potential bush fire risk due to the proposed construction of the M12 Motorway
as detailed in section 8.3.4 of M12 Motorway Environmental impact statement dated October 2019 are 
supported and are to be included as part of the comprehensive construction environmental management plan 
(CEMP) and work health safety management plan (WHSMP).

For any queries regarding this correspondence, please contact Kalpana Varghese on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Adam Small
Team Leader, Dev. Assessment & Planning
Planning and Environment Services
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Postal address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
Locked Bag 17 
GRANVILLE  NSW  2142

Street address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
4 Murray Rose Ave
SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK  NSW  2127

T (02) 8741 5555
F (02) 8741 5550
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au


